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Date: 05 September 2019

To: Shaikha Al Zayani
Director — Listing & Disclosure
Bahrain Bourse

From: Eline Hilal

Senior Investor Relations Manager and Corporate Secretary

Subject: Article Published in Reuters

Further to the article which was published in Reuters’ newswire on Wednesday 04 September 2019 relating

to ‘Bahrain’s Alba raising US$1.5 Billion in Bank Debt’, please note the following:

Alba is currently looking at different options to re-finance its Syndicated Term-Loan Facility of US$1.5
Billion, which was closed in October 2016, in connection to its flagship Line 6 Expansion Project.

The Company will share further details in due course to the public.

Alba takes its disclosure obligations very seriously and therefore bases its own statements on well-

established facts by the Company itself.

Sincerely Yours,
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Eline Hilal
Senior Investor Relations Manager and Corporate Secretary

cc:
Ms. Abeer Al Saad, Director Capital Markets Directorate, Central Bank of Bahrain



